
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 
 

 

A coin a day so they can walk, talk, see and play! 

Dear California-Hawaii Elks, 
 
 Thank you so much for all of the help 
your organization has provided for our son 
Sean! 
 
 Thank you for remembering our 
family during Christmas with the wonderful 
gifts! 
 
 Mavis Johnson, (Occupational 
Therapist) has been a blessing this year! 
 
 Thanks. 
 

* * * * * * * * * * 
 
 



NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 
 

 

A coin a day so they can walk, talk, see and play! 

Parents give their thanks and appreciation for annual tradition of Elks 
Holiday gift giving by CHEMPI Therapists: 
 
 
Dear Elks, 
 
 Thank you so much for the gift for my son, Devin.  It was very 
thoughtful.   
 
 We also wish to thank you for sending Mavis Johnson (Occupational 
Therapist) into our lives.  Devin is doing so much better.  Mavis goes above the 
call of duty.  She cares for each child and their family.  She has helped Devin’s 
teacher to direct Devin in a positive way.  She has helped me to cope with a 
special needs son.  Mavis also has helped Devin with his self worth and knowing 
he counts. 
 
Devin’s Mom 

* * * * * * * * * * 
 
Greetings! 
 
 I am writing to thank you for all the support and wonderful services you 
are providing to my family.  As if you weren’t already doing enough, today our 
Physical Therapist, Denise Wilson, arrived for our usual session bearing a gift 
for our child.  It is a wonderful giant pegboard that both of our children are 
already enjoying.  This gift came from her personal collection.  Denise goes out 
of her way to provide whatever support she can.  Our daughter has made 
extreme progress, largely due to Denise’s effort. 
 
 I just wanted to let you know how much you are appreciated.  Your 
organization is such a blessing to families who have children with special needs. 
 
 God Bless You. 

* * * * * * * * * * 


